
From: Kellie Wise <kwise@nlga.us>
To: Julia Hurstjhurst@nlga.us

Ann Thelenathelen@nlga.us
Date: 12/22/2017 11:29:35 PM

Subject: NLGA Announcement

Dear National Lieutenant Governors Association (NLGA) Members & Partners:
 
NLGA, its members, staff, and Partners extend condolences, sympathy and support to NLGA Director Julia Hurst on the passing of her 
father John “Jack” Nienaber. Jack was a lifelong manager at a bearings company, a sports Hall of Fame member in Northern Kentucky, 
and a devoted, engaged, and loving father to his only child Julia. Jack passed away from Parkinson’s disease and was predeceased by his 
wife, Charlotte.

 
Letters of condolence may be directed to 37 West Crittenden Ave., Ft. Wright, KY 41011, for those interested.

 
Julia will be on a period of bereavement leave. Please feel free to address any inquiry or need to NLGA Associate Director Kellie Wise at 
kwise@nlga.us and/or NLGA Associate Director Ann Thelen at athelen@nlga.us.
 
Thank you,
Kellie
 
Kellie Wise
Associate Director
National Lieutenant Governors Association (NLGA)
(859) 283-1400
www.nlga.us 
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